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28 APRIL 2021

To: The Consultant
ZD PROJECT MANAGEEMNT

SUBEJCT: BENEFICIARIES IN WETLANDS & UNDER POWER LINES
FEEDBACK FROM PSC IN CONSULTATION WITH
AFFECTED BENEFICIARIES

We are writing this letter to confirm that as PSC Committee, we have
visited all beneficiaries given to us by the consultant as affected
beneficiaries.

At the meeting it was confirmed that there are no beneficiaries affected
by wetlands in such a way that they need to be moved out of their
property. Some wetland is only evident in a small portion of their land,
not the existing house or the whole site, which will give an option of the
new house to be built in the same yard, if need be.

However, if at a later stage a desperate need arises, the Traditional
Council Representative (Induna) has confirmed that a land can be
identified accordingly.

There were no beneficiaries allocated under the Eskom power lines.
Eskom rules and procedures should be considered by the consultant when
construction commences.

Thank you
Yours faithfully

LD

PSC zairperson




